: T';. CHESTER UPLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
& 1720 MELROSE AVENUE
CHESTER, PENNSYLVANIA 19013

April 17, 2008

Dr. Nathaniel J. Williams
Human Works Training & Educational Services, Inc.
1655 Valley Center Parkway - Suite 150

Bethlehem, PA 18017

Dear Dr. Williams,

On behalf of Dr. Gregory E. Thornton, Ed. D., Superintendent and the Senior Leadership Team, we wish
to thank you for your participation in Chester Upland’s first Parent Summit held, Saturday, April 5, 2008.
The purpose of the summit was to empower parents and add strategies to their toolkits.

Our parents shared an overwhelming positive response on their evaluations of the summit around this
purpose. In addition, our parents expressed a desire to have another opportunity to replicate the
Parent Summit process in the near future. To that end, Chester Upland plans to facilitate a Fall Parent
Summit in 2008 and a Spring Parent Summit in 2009. It is our hope that you will continue to be a
resource and help us to champion the cause for parents and student empowerment in Chester Upland
School District.

Sincerely,
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Joyce A. Wells, Ed. D.
Assistant Superintendent

cc: Marc Woolley, Esq. APR 2 3 2908

Dr. Juan Baughn

Dr. Kathy Schultz



